
HARTFORD ROTARY BULLETIN 
September 1, 2016   

 

 “Rotary Serving Humanity” 
 

“Four Way Test – Is It The Truth? Is It Fair To All 
Concerned?  Will It Build Good Will And Better Friendships?  

Will It Be Beneficial To All Concerned?” 
 
UPCOMING MEETING DATES: 
9/1      Club Meeting @ noon. 
9/15    Board Meeting @ 11:00/Club Meeting @ noon. 
10/6    Club Meeting @ noon. 
10/20 Board Meeting @ 11:00/Club Meeting @ noon    

 
September Sgt. at Arms – Bob Stumpner 
September Greeter – Mike Mally 
 
HUHS Pickup – 9/1 – Tim Algiers, 9/15 – Tom Doubleday. 
 
September Birthdays  -  9/15 – Loni Jaeger, 9/30 – Peter Wilk. 
 
 

HIGHLIGHTS OF THE ROTARY MEETING 
August 18, 2016 

 
OPENING: President Peter Wilk called the meeting to order.  Peter 
then led the club in a moment of silent prayer followed by the Pledge of 
Allegiance to the Flag.  The club sang “Happy Birthday” to Mark Smits.  
Congratulations Mark! 
 
GREETERS REPORT:  Janean Handel reported that there were no 
visitors in attendance at today’s meeting.  
 
STUDENTS OF THE MONTH:  Two Rotary Students of the Month 
will be in attendance at our September 1st club meeting. 
 



EXCHANGE STUDENT REPORT: Tomas will give his presentation on 
Argentina at our September 1st club meeting.  
 
ANNOUNCEMENTS:   

Peter highlighted the upcoming programs and events for the 
club. 

The plantings for Rotary Park will be delivered on Friday.  Peter and 
any other interested Rotarians can help with the project at 10:00 AM on 
Saturday morning, August 20th. 

A third reading was done for Laura Scheiffer as a new member of our 
club.  Laura will be inducted as a Hartford Rotarian at our September 
1st club meeting. 

The board did not have a quorum to conduct business at today’s board 
meeting.  The next board meeting is scheduled for September 15th at 
11:00 AM. 

Peter reported that the club is still in the running for the District Public 
Image Grant. 

The Friends of Pike Lake are soliciting donations for the new 
amphitheatre project.  The board is checking into how much of a 
monetary donation is needed to secure the naming rights for the 
amphitheatre project. 

Ron Schlitt said he would work on setting up a committee to organize 
social activities for the club. 

Dave Wolbrink volunteered to develop a skill game to replace the Ace of 
Hearts Raffle as a fundraiser for the club. 

PROGRAM:  No program today. 

BIRTHDAY RAFFLE:  Gretchen Vickney and Irene Parker were the 
lucky winners of today’s raffles.  

ATTENDANCE REPORT:  18 members were present at today’s 
meeting.   



SARGEANT AT ARMS REPORT:  Janean Handel collected $22 at 
today’s meeting.   

 

 


